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July 27, 2017

TO: The City Council
RE: 604B Water Quality Assessment and Planning Grant

Dear Councillors:

| respectfully request acceptance of 604B Water Quality Assessment and Planning
Grant in the amount of $17, 092.00. '

These funds will be used to prepare design plans for improvement of the Stormwater
quality runoff to the Charles River.

Enclosed please find communications from Governor Baker and City Engineer
Casazza. Mr. Casazza will be available to answer any questions you may have.
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Enclosure

cc:  Stephen Casazza

Sincerely,

610 Main Street ® Waltham. Massachusetts 02452 o (781) 314-3100 e Fax (781) 894-9581
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Stephen A. Casazza, P.E.
City Engineer

MEMORANDUM
TO: Honorable Jeannette A. McCarthy, Mayor
FROM: Stephen A. Casazza, PE, City Engineer SAC
DATE: July 27, 2017
RE: 604B-Water Quality Assessment and Planning Grant
Mayor,
| recommend we accept the 604B- Water Quality Assessment and Planning Grant.
This grant is a cooperative effort with the Charles River Watershed Association to
retrofit the Embassy Parking Facility on Pine Street utilizing Green Infrastructure
designs. Grant funds will be used to prepare design plans for improvement of the
Stormwater quality runoff that is being discharged to the Charles River. The value
of the grant is $17,092.

Sincerely,

Steve

Engineering Department
119 School Street
Waltham MA 02451
TEL: (781) 314-3830 FX:(781)314-3844
scasazza@gcity.waltham.ma.us



OrrFice oF THE GOVERNOR

] COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS
~ STATE House © BosTton, MA 02133
(617) 725-4000

CHARLES D. BAKER KARYN E. POLITO
GOVERNOR LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

June 22, 2017

Mayor Jeanette A. McCarthy
City of Waltham

610 Main Street

Waltham, MA. 02452

Re: FFY 17 - 604b Water Quality Assessment and Planning Grant

Dear Mayor McCarthy: -

Congratulations! | am pleased to inform you that the City of Waltham’s proposal, Municipal Facilities Green
Infrastructure Retrofit Design Guidance, was selected for funding under the 604b Water Quality Management Planning
Program. The 604b Program continues to support watershed based non-point source assessment activities and other
water quality assessment or planning projects. These projects are key to our overall water resource protection efforts.

Shortly, you will receive further instructions and contract information from the Massachusetts Department of
Environmental Protection’s — Division of Municipal Services. Please feel free to contact Gary Gonyea, 604b Program
Coordinator by email: (gary.gonyea@state.ma.us) or by phone (617-556-1152), if there are any questions or
concerns.

Sincerely,

Governor Charles D. Baker Lt. Governor Karyn E. Polito
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CC: Stephen Casazza, City Engineer »
JUN 26 2017
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